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Self Control 

Perseverance 

Inclusion 

Respect 

Inspiration 

Trust 

 

 Dear Parents, 

 

 

Welcome  to the newsletter this week. The children have all settled in extremely well to the school routines. 

All classes overviews are now on the website  for  you to view. This term’s learning will be based around:  

                  

      Fir Tree—Superkids 

      Forge—Transport 

 

      Hurstwood—Roman Britain   

            Kemsley—Myths + Legends   

  

      Oakwood—Journeys       

 

 

 

The children will be continuing to have swimming lessons this term despite the turn in the weather, we will let you know if it is 

deemed too cold for them to swim and when the pool will be closing for the winter. This week saw our new Year R children have 

their first swimming lesson which they all thoroughly enjoyed—although they did seem tiny when they were in the pool! 

 

 

I am pleased to say that lateness has significantly improved with no children marked ‘late’ during these first two 

weeks—well done! 

 

The children voted for their House Captains today, I am pleased to be able to announce the winners:- 

St Andrew’s   To be confirmed next week 

St David’s Ethan Rollings + Eleanor Bond 

St George’s Logan Hegley + Sophia Springer 

St Patrick’s Ben Rankine + Hannah Maple 

 

We know they will do an excellent job representing their house. 

 

 

The school council nominations will take place next week! 

 

Best Wishes          
Michelle Cox 

Head Teacher 



Our Harvest Celebration is to be held at St. Peter’s Church starting at 9.30a.m. on Friday 29th September. 

The focus this year will be on ‘Fair Trade’.  Children should bring in their donations on the day preferably in 

a carrier bag, to make it easier for them to carry up to the church. The church will distrib-

ute the food parcels to local elderly people in need, any surplus is donated to our local 

food bank. If you know any person in need that would like to receive a food parcel please 

give their name and address to Mrs Sage in the office. 

During the course of the school year every child will have the opportunity to speak in the church, but due to lack of space 

and logistics we have decided to limit the number of children actually speaking to approximately 10 for each event. You 

will be sent a note to let you know if your child has been selected to speak for each church event we hold—this will also 

make it easier for you to decide which you may wish to attend! 

 

Yesterday we sent home Parent Governor Election forms, if you are interested in this please  put yourself for-

ward—if you are unsure due to commitments and would like to speak to someone regarding this Mrs Hegley,  

Mr Hall or Mrs Evans are the people to advise you! 

 

New Reception parents, do look in Kent Messenger  for your child’s  ‘First Class’ photo this week! 

 

We will be holding a FOBS meeting regarding pumpkin morning the date is to be confirmed. All parents are 

more than welcome to come and find out what it is all about! They are a friendly bunch! Minutes from the 

meeting are on the school website on the parents page. 

Pumpkin day will be held on Saturday 14th October 11a.m.—1p.m. Don’t forget to join us there. 

 

The Christmas Village Fayre will be on Saturday 2nd December at 2p.m. St Peter’s Church are hoping 

to have a group of children to perform some Christmas songs and carols at the Fayre led by Mrs 

June Cox. Two practice dates will be arranged for directly after school in the village hall in advance 

of the day. If your child would like to take part please give their name to Mrs Sage In the school 

office. 

 

There was a miscommunication regarding clubs. Monday KS2 club is ‘team club’ the children selected will be practising differ-

ent skills for different sports they will not necessarily be selected for the school teams. 

 

We have had another case of Threadworm reported in school. Please see separate sheet. 

 

This is the last paper newsletter you will receive unless you fill in the form below requesting one and return it to the office. 

All newsletter are posted on the website and are available every Friday. 

 

 

 

 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Bredhurst CEP School 

 

 

Name…………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Child/rens Names…………………………………………………………………………………  Class………………………………………. 

 

I would like to request a paper Newsletter every week. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………... 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree  Tilly Barrow 

Forge   Charlie McCann 

Hurstwood  Alexis Montgomery 

Kemsley  Sean Maple 

Oakwood      Alex Dodson 

 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  James Tupper 

Forge   Lucas Knowles 

Hurstwood  Robin Rose 

Kemsley  Isobel Day 

Oakwood  Rhys Thomas 

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree Millie Checkland 

Forge  Mia Rosier 

Hurstwood  Scott Abdey  

Kemsley Dylan Miller 

Oakwood Bella Olsen 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 22nd September   Fobs Tag Day for donation of Sweets 

Friday 29th September  Harvest Festival at St Peters Church 

Thursday 5th October  New Reception Showarounds 

Friday 6th October   Fobs Tag Day for donation of adult tombola 

Thursday 12th October  Autumn Celebration 

Saturday 14th October  Pumpkin Day 

Tuesday 17th October  New Reception Showarounds 

Tuesday 17th October  Parents Evenings 

Wednesday 18th October  Parents Evening 

Friday 20th October   Staff Development Day 

Monday 23rd October—Friday 27th End of Term 1 

Monday 30th October  Children return to school 

 

Friday 10th November  Remembrance Day 

Monday 27th November  FOBS decorating the Hall 

Wednesday 29th November Community Lunch 

Friday 30th November  St Andrews Day 

Friday 1st December   Advent Event 2.45p.m. 

Wednesday 6th December  Governor Day 

Thursday 7th December  KS2 Production St. Matthews Church 

Friday 8th December  FOBS Gift Sale 

Tuesday 12th December  KS1 Production 2p.m. 

Wednesday 13th December KS1 Production 6p.m. 

Thursday 14th December  Whole School Panto at the Hazlett 

 “ “ “  Whole school Disco  3.30—5p.m. 

Friday 15th December  Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day 


